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  Note by the Secretariat  
 

 

 Note verbale 2021/141 received by the Secretariat on 31 August 2021 from the 

Permanent Representation of Belgium to the United Nations in Vienna:  

“The Permanent Representation of Belgium to the United Nations in Vienna 

presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs, 

and in its capacity as the current Chair of the Western European and Others 

Group (WEOG), has the honor to inform that the WEOG has decided by 

consensus to submit the candidature of Ms. Jenni Tapio (Chief Specialist, Space 

Law, Ministry of Economic Affairs and Employment of Finland) for the post of 

First Vice-Chair of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space for the 

biennium 2022-2023, at the sixty-fourth session of the Committee to be held in 

Vienna from 25 August to 3 September 2021.  

The Curriculum Vitae of Ms. Tapio is attached to this note.  

The Permanent Representation of Belgium to the United Nations in Vienna avails 

itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space 

Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.” 

The note verbale of Permanent Representation of Belgium to the United Nations in 

Vienna is contained below. 

 

 

V.21-06383 (E) 

*2106383*  

 

 








